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LRB Number 17-5601/1 Introduction Number AB-0003 (MRS) 
Description 
Mandatory reporting of suspected intent to carry out violence involving a dangerous weapon or explosive 
in or targeting a school and providing a criminal penalty 

Fiscal Effect 

State: 
E)No State Fiscal Effect 

l:j}lndeterminate 
[j)lncrease Existing 

Appropriations 
[j]Decrease Existing 

Appropriations 
[j]create New Appropriations 

Local: 
[]No Local Government Costs 

~Indeterminate 

[j)lncrease Existing 
Revenues 

[j)Decrease Existing 
Revenues 

1. IC1Jlncrease Costs 3. Dlncrease Revenue 

[j)Permissive[j Mandatory [DJ Permissive[] Mandatory 

2. Decrease Costs 4. [jJ Decrease Revenue 

lCi)Permissive[J Mandatory [jJ Permissive(g Mandatory 

[jJ Increase Costs - May be possible 
to absorb within agency's budget 

[j]Yes [CNo 

[j] Decrease Costs 

5.Types of Local 
Government Units 
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[jJTowns []Village []cities 

Counties (gathers 
[j]School [j)WTCS 

Districts Districts 

Fund Sources Affected 

[j GPR [] FED rDJ PRO 

Affected Ch. 20 Appropriations 

PRS IIJ SEG [jJ SEGS 

Agency/Prepared By Authorized Signature Date 

DCF/ ELIZABETH ELGAR (608) 422-6344 Kim Swissdorf (608) 422-6351 3/22/2018 



LRB Number 17-5601/1 

-Description 

Fiscal Estimate Narratives 

DCF 3/22/2018 

!Introduction Number AB-0003 I Estimate Type 
(MRS) 

Original 

Mandatory reporting of suspected intent to carry out violence involving a dangerous weapon or explosive 
in or targeting a school and providing a criminal penalty 

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate 

This bill requires professionals who must report suspected child abuse and neglect under current law to 
also report to a law enforcement agency a reasonable suspicion that a person intends to commit an act of 
violence involving a dangerous weapon or explosive in or targeting a school. 

This bill would have no impact to the Department of Children and Families since the new mandatory 
reporting would be to law enforcement and not to DCF or child welfare agencies. 

Long-Range Fiscal Implications 


